2R UPN “Veteran” Jakarta

Kampus Bela Negara

UPPBJ invites Public Accounting Firms to register their
companies as DPT at UPNVJ

Monday, 19 August 2024 15:59 WIB

In order to carry out an external audit of the National Development University "Veteran" Jakarta which has
implemented a BLU financial management pattern, the Goods and Services Procurement Management Unit (UPPBJ)
hereby invites Directors/Heads of Public Accounting Firms to register their companies as DPT at the National
Development University "Veteran" Jakarta. Registration is done online to the sidapet.upnvj.ac.id page until the end of
August 2024 with the attached requirements. If you encounter difficulties during registration, you can contact our PIC,
Mr. Verdi with the WA number 0821 1021 2842 and Mr. Agus Kusmana with the WA number 0812 8316 6926.

Export tanggal : Sunday, 22 December 2024 Pukul 09:07:13 WIB.
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